
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 4/5/2018 12:03:38 PM
Subject: Fw: NASUAD FY2018 Appropriations Analysis

Attachments: 2018_Omnibus_Appropriations_Memo_FINAL.pdf
FY18_Omnibus_Budget_Charts_FINAL.pdf

SCSEP was funded, so let's get back on that discussion next week.


From: Dickinson, Gerry 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 3:55 PM
 
To: Page, Hank; Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: NASUAD FY2018 Appropriations Analysis
 
Danny and Hank – this is a summary of aging funding in the Omnibus bill signed by President Trump last week. There 
is a detail summary from NASUAD attached.

From: Dickinson, Gerry 
 
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 8:27 AM
 
To: Wolf, Anne ; Watson, Dale ; Pondy, Kevin ; Ellison, Ruchelle ; Page, Hank ; Cogdill, Lily ; Crosby, Lisa ; Broome, 
Darryl ; Hightower, Kay ; Buckner, Diane ; Rivers, Denise 
Cc: Lee Willing (lwilling@lscog.org) ; 'Wmolnar@lscog.org' ; Barbara.Robinson@catawba-aging.com; Cindy Curtis ; 
Connie Munn ; Jordan Newman ; Kim Harmon ; mfields@lscog.org; Sheila Welch ; Stephanie Blunt ; Tim Womack ; 
vwideman@uppersavannah.com
 
Subject: FW: NASUAD FY2018 Appropriations Analysis
 
Good morning:
 
I thought you’d like to see the summary of aging funding approved by Congress this week.
 
NASUAD released a summary of the omnibus budget measure, which will Fund the government through 
September 2018. Some of the services that increased funding include: ADRCs, *SHIPs, HCBS supportive 
services, and HCBS supportive services (III-B).
 
*SHIPs received a partial increase, but not complete, restoration of prior cuts to a current funding 
level of $49.1. This is $2 million higher than FY2017 but still below previous levels that were in excess 
of $50 million
From: Damon Terzaghi [mailto:dterzaghi@nasuad.org] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 4:39 PM
 
To: @NASUA <nasua@nasuad.org>
 
Subject: NASUAD FY2018 Appropriations Analysis
 

***All recipients are Bcc’d***
 
Dear NASUAD Members:
 

mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:dbroome@aging.sc.gov
mailto:dterzaghi@nasuad.org
mailto:nasua@nasuad.org


Last night, Congress released the text of a comprehensive appropriations bill that would provide funding for the 
federal government through the remainder of the fiscal year, which runs until September 30, 2018. Although some 
legislators, including members of the House Freedom Caucus, have publicly opposed the legislation, the bipartisan 
negotiations and subsequent press releases indicate that the bill will ultimately pass as written. This afternoon, the 
House passed the bill on a 256-167 vote and the Senate is expected to clear it before tomorrow’s deadline.
 
Attached, please find our memo with more detail on the process and funding highlights from the legislation, as well 
as our detailed tables that outline funding levels for key aging and disability programs.
 
As always, please feel free to contact anyone here at NASUAD with questions or concerns,
Damon
 
Damon Terzaghi | Senior Director | NASUAD
1201 15th Street, NW Suite 350, Washington, DC 20005 | www.nasuad.org 
O: 202/898-2584 | M: 202/674-8582 | dterzaghi@nasuad.org 

 
 
 

http://www.nasuad.org/
mailto:dterzaghi@nasuad.org
https://twitter.com/nasuad1
https://www.facebook.com/National-Association-of-States-United-for-Aging-and-Disabilities-123832437663894/
https://www.linkedin.com/company-beta/3752248/

